
Butterfly Sanctuary Certificate Application 

A Certificate may be used to recognize an individual, school, business, or any organization 
that has established a garden that includes both larval and nectar plants for butterflies. 

NOTE:  The Certificate should be printed in color on card stock paper. 

1. Print the Certificate and write the name of the person or organization you wish to recognize in 
the blank space provided OR complete the Certificate on-line before printing.

2. Email OR mail the following information and a list of some of the plants in the garden
for the record to Jeri Decker, Chairman, Birds and Butterflies.
Provide several photographs of the garden (optional).

3. Have your Club/Circle President or Butterfly Chairman present the Certificate to the recipient
at a club meeting or event.

NAME OF INDIVIDUAL OR ORGANIZATION TO BE RECOGNIZED: 

________________________________________________ 

SPONSORING GARDEN CLUB/CIRCLE: 

NAME OF CLUB/CIRCLE CONTACT PERSON:  

EMAIL ADDRESS: PHONE NUMBER: 

CHECK THIS BOX IF YOU WOULD LIKE A CERTIFICATE MAILED TO YOU AND 

 PROVIDE YOUR COMPLETE MAILING ADDRESS: 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

STREET      CITY/FLORIDA  ZIP CODE 

Jeri Decker, Chairman 
Birds and Butterflies 
jkenjeri@yahoo.com

Phone:  (954) 913-1616 5895 NW 121st 
Terrace, Coral Springs, Florida  33076 

mailto:Chuck7503@aol.com
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